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      DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  11/09/21 
Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

RS/TL21-033 

SUBJECT:  Dealer Specialty License Plates 

 
Overview:  
On November 4, 2021, the Florida Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) deployed a 
statewide update for Dealer Specialty License plates. 
 

Details:  
Dealers may request specialty license plates in lieu of the standard dealer license plates. 
However, they must have authorization from the specialty license plate organization before the 
license plates will be ordered and issued. The dealer will be responsible for all applicable fees.  
 
Once all the requirements have been completed and approved. The tax collector or license plate 
agency will contact Inventory Control Unit to order the license plates and may process them in 
FRVIS once the inventory has been added for the office performing the transactions. 
 
If you have a dealer inquire about Dealer Specialty License Plates, please provide them with 
Procedure RS-26. 
  
Conclusion: 
 
If you need additional information, please contact the Inventory Control Unit at 
inventorycontrolunit@flhsmv.gov.   
 
Dealers may contact the Specialty License Plate Unit at specialtylicenseplateunit@flhsmv.gov. 
 
  
 
 

TECHNICAL ADVISORY 
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